
From: Robert Steele
To: LRO
Subject: Fwd: SJR 23
Date: Wednesday, March 20, 2019 11:21:13 AM

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Robert Steele <rhsteele50@gmail.com>
Date: March 20, 2019 at 11:19:11 AM PDT
To: lto.exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov
Subject: Fwd: SJR 23

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Robert Steele <rhsteele50@gmail.com>
Date: March 20, 2019 at 11:13:06 AM PDT
To: iro.exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov
Subject: SJR 23

I am writing to express my opinion on the kicker issue. That money
should go back to the taxpayers, not to be used by the legislature as
their own piggy bank. We paid in, it’s our money so it should be
returned to us. Learn to live within your means as we all do in the
private sector.

Robert Steele
33004 S. Wright Rd
Molalla, Or 97038

Sent from my iPhone
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